
Notice of Planning Commission Meeting - Location Change 

 
The scheduled Planning Commission Meeting on July 12th at 7:00 has been moved from 1355 N 
Barlow Street (City Council Chambers) to 1370 N Adair Street (Cornelius Public Library).  

The Planning Commission Chair will postpone scheduled 7:00 starting time of the Planning 
Commission meeting to 7:10 pm, to allow for travel time between the two locations.  
Participation of the Planning Commission meeting will still be available virtually, as indicated on 
the published public notice.   

 

Directions 

 

 

This meeting has been relocated so required public meeting laws can be met. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences this change of meeting venue may have caused. 


